
Psalm 32:8  "I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I will guide you 
with my eye." 

God is leading me in a new way - retirement.  Beginning June 1, I am a retired CEF 
missionary.  It has been a joyous journey of 58 years, with 32 years in Asia Pacific.  I still 
have many things to do for this year, and new requests come.  I will help with a 
Teaching Children Effectively course in New Mexico in July. August I will be going to the 
Philippines to help, on to Mongolia to celebrate  their 30 years of CEF and back to the 
Philippines.  On the way home may go through Guam. 

Also this month I am packing, moving, and unpacking the things I left in storage when I 
left to go to Asia Pacific. 

Thank you for faithfully praying and supporting me financially through these many 
years.  You have been part of the team reaching children in Asia Pacific.  Now those 
who desire to give to a retired missionary can send to the Missionary Trust Fund, P.O. 
Box 39, Warrenton, MO 63383  putting the account code MT-JOHNSON-060125 on the 
memo line.  Or if you desire you can send to me personally at 446 S. 3rd St, Sterling, 
KS 67479. I do covet your prayers as I continue doing some ministry, and also in my 
move. 

God is always faithful and often gives encouragement in so many ways.  I just spent 
time with some cousins and found out that one had been saved in Good News Club as 
a child.  Also met a young man at International Conference who said he had prayed for 
me for years in Good New Club and as a Christian Youth in Action Missionary.  God 
guides us continually. 

I will add on some pictures:  First ones of special leaders who have encouraged me - 1.  
with President Jeremiah Cho and his wife Sarah, 2. receiving a special plaque with 
Becky from headquarters who does member care for US sent missionaries and Samuel 
the Regional director of Asia Pacific, and Sam Rejoy in charge of International 
missions,  3 - 5. special Asia Pacific friends, 6-7. two special friends that I taught many 
years ago,  8.  the young man who has prayed for me so long, 9-10 plaque from IHQ 
with a beautiful globe necklace and picture from Papua New Guinea, that shows what is 
started keeps on going - more children to be reached in that country. Then two more 
pictures showing some of the Asia Pacific workers in front of a big globe, and a picture 
with Lorita Lim who is now the new Regional Education Director for Asia Pacific. I also 
am adding on one picture from my last newsletter because it was so small --  a covey of 
quail outside my window on a cold morning, showing God's marvelous creation and how 
He cares for the birds of the field. 

Rejoicing 
Janice Johnson 




